
H-16 Correspondence – Padric Gleason Gonzales  

 

 
From: Padric Gleason Gonzales [mailto:padric.gleason@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 10:50 AM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Cc: Council District 1 <District1@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Public comment for Agenda Item #16 for 9/1 City Council Meeting re: Roble Way 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
I live two blocks from this proposed development. I STRONGLY SUPPORT this motion. The vacant parking 
lots at this location are a heat-trapping eyesore, located just steps from a major A Line train station. Our 
city has a mandate to create 26,000 housing units in the next 8 years, which can only be achieved by 
increasing density. This motion will remove a barrier to advance the construction of 345 residential units 
for new neighbors to enjoy our beautiful downtown. Please vote AYE!  
 
Padric Gleason Gonzales 
 
 


